

Springwood Federation, Springwood Avenue, Waterlooville, Hants, PO7 8ED

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Livingstone

Infant Tel: 023 9226 2078 (option 1) Junior Tel: 023 9225 8011 (option 2)

Email: adminoffice@springwood.hants.sch.uk Website: www.springwoodfederation.co.uk

July 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to inform you that from September, the school will no longer be providing PE kits for children. Instead, families will now be responsible for ensuring that their child has the appropriate PE kit on their designated PE days.

If your child currently has a school-provided PE kit, you may either keep it or return it to school in a clean and washed condition.

PE kits can be purchased from **School Kit website or any other store**. PE kits must meet the following requirements:

- White or green t-shirt
- **Green or Black shorts that are a suitable length (NO hot pants)-** If your child comes to school wearing shorts that are too short, they will be given a more appropriate pair to wear.
- Plain black or green joggers/ leggings
- Plain black or green hoodie or sweatshirt



Please make sure all items are named and labelled, so we can return them to you should they be misplaced.

This change aims to promote responsibility and consistency in our school uniform policy. We appreciate your support in ensuring that all children are properly equipped for PE.

If you have any questions or need assistance with purchasing a kit, please contact the school office. Thank you for your continued cooperation.

